
FAYETTEVILLE SENIOR CENTER  
584 EAST GENESEE STREET 
FAYETTEVILLE, NY 13066 
(315) 637-9025 

OUR STAFF: 
Director/Kitchen : Janet Best 

Admin. Assistant: Gracie Redmond 

2021 

IT’S MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME!!!!! 

Membership dues are now due. We have not increased the cost, it is 
still $15 per household. Memberships can be paid by cash, check or 
card. However we have changed the form and it is MANDATORY 

you fill out a new one. The new form is provided for you in this  
newsletter. If you need another copy for a friend,  

please go to our website at www.faysrctr.org and print one out.  
 Thank you and looking forward to once again serving our senior  

family. 

 Kitchen will reopen in February 

    The renovations have delayed our kitchen reno a bit. Happily we 
announce that all should be completed by the middle of January so we 
can reopen the kitchen in the month of February.  In February we will 
start serving hot and ready to go meals on Thursday’s. Meals need to 
be ordered by Tuesday 3pm so we can provide enough time to  
prepare. Cost of the meal is $8.00 each and the meals need to be 
picked up at 4pm on Thursday’s. We have provided a menu for you. 
Please call 315-637-9025 to reserve. (any meals ordered and not 
picked up, there is a service charge of $10.00) 

For updates please check our new website www.faysrctr.org 
 

DOUG’S FISH FRY TO VISIT THE CENTER ON   
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH FROM 11AM-6PM.  
Please see insert for details. Tell you family and friends. This is a 

fundraiser so the more people that come, the greater reward for the 
center. This is something we are so looking forward to. It will be 

Covid safe. Please wear a mask and stay socially distant in line. You 
can even wait in your car for your food. Plus, it’s Lent and although it 

isn’t a Friday, a good seafood meal is hard to beat. 



For updates please check our new website 
www.faysrctr.org 

We are partnering with Doug’s Fish 
Fry for a fundraiser in February.  

 
Tell your friends and family that anytime between 11-6pm,  

Saturday, February 27, 2021 you can drive on over to the center 
and get a meal from Doug’s food truck. Cost and options 

vary and no reservations or preordering  required. The 
more  

customers they have the better the percentage we will 

receive.  
Go to Doug's to go website for more information on menu 

www.dougsfishfry.com 
    Click on togo 

 
  

 
 

Fish Sandwich 
 

Fish Dinner 
 

Shrimp Only 
 

Shrimp Dinner 
 

Scallop Only 
 

Scallop Dinner 
 

Fresh Cut Fries 
 

Cole Slaw 
 

Bottled Drinks  
 

Fish Dinner Scallop Dinner 

Shrimp Only 
French Fries  



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  $8.00 Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4  Spaghetti & Meatballs 
Green Salad with Dressing 
Fresh Fruit 
Italian Bread 
Italian Cookies 

5 6 

7 8 9 10 11  Roasted Pork Loin 
Roasted Potatoes 
Sauteed Almond/garlic 
green beans 
Roll w/ butter 
Fresh fruit 
Apple Cake 

12 13 

14 15 16 17 18  Fettuccini Alfredo with 
or without chicken (Please 
specify) 
Green Salad 
Fresh Fruit 
Italian Bread 
Brownies 

19 20 

21/28 22 23 24 25  Baked Ham with      
Scalloped Potatoes 
Glazed Carrots 
Roll w/butter 
Fresh fruit 
Banana Cream Pie 

26 27 
Dougs 
Fish Fry 
Food 
Truck  
11-6pm 

Dinner Menu February 2021 
Take out only, pick-up at 4pm 



CONSTRUCTION IS FINALLY COMING TO AN END! 
 With the holiday’s upon us we can finally announce the center is starting to look finished. 
Most work has been completed and the clean up has begun. The final project will be          
connecting the kitchen, getting our inspections, and our occupancy certificate for operation. 
Once that happens, we can start serving from the kitchen. It has been a long haul with all of 
the craziness in the world  but once we can fully open, (county has not given permission for 
sr ctrs to open yet), we look forward to seeing you all again. Mayor Mark Olson has been a 
huge supporter of our mission and with the Village of Fayetteville’s help, our mission and 
services will be expanded with this renovation.  If you see Mr. Olson, please say a big thank 
you to him. 

We have now included the old side porch space with the rest of the building that will be used for      
social gatherings, it’s a beautiful space with a electric stove for ambience. There is also a game table 
for chess, checkers and backgammon. A new private library is being created for enjoyment equipped 

with a 4k tv, comfortable chairs and an electric fireplace. For those who exercise  we have a new 
space which will include some exercise equipment as well our classes. We have a beautiful large 

porch that has been added to the rear of the building and can’t wait for the weather to allow concerts, 
meals and pleasant seating for socializing. We are looking forward to using the new kitchen space 
and providing you all with tasty meals once again. In the future will be hosting a Covid safe open 

house. More details on that in future newsletters 

THE FINISHED PRODUCT!!! 



Jan. 
Patricia Gasparini    01/01 
Karin McCadam    01/01 
Madeline Bort   01/02 
Kelly Whorrall   01/02 
Nancy Bridges   01/03 
Christa DeBottis   01/05 
Cyoil Freeman   01/05 
Lyn Maxson    01/05 
Linda Sofranko   01/06 
Jane Fuller    01/07 
Barbara Hadley   01/08 
Jude Hughes    01/08 
Rose McMahon   01/08 
George Anderson   01/11 
Laurel Huff    01/11 
Avery Sinclair   01/11 
George Cady    01/12 
Margaret Barry   01/13 
Bette Wood    01/15 
Joanne Greenhouse  01/16 
Richard Green   01/17 
Gary Droege   01/17 
Ann Scofield   01/17 
Marian LaPierre   01/18 
Jacky Robisch   01/20 
Christine Johns   01/21 
Marlene Konsens   01/21 
James Deguire   01/23 
Cora Reals    01/23 
Steven Schroeder   01/23 
Annette Fudesco   01/25 
Peg McCarthy   01/25 
Mildred Owens   01/26 
Maral Steele    01/26 
Elizabeth Wyehowski  01/26 
Pat Curtin    01/27 
Dee Fix     01/29 
 
 
Elaine Corcoran    01/30 
Karen Meiner   01/30 
 

Feb. 
Elizabeth Lalor-Bailey  02/01 
Alice Wallace   02/01 
Cecilia Mulvey   02/02 
Victor DeBenedittis  02/03 
Midge Ferris   02/03 
Suzanne Gibson   02/03 
Robert Drapikowski  02/04 
Robert Kopp   02/05 
Austin Westphal   02/06 
Major Robert Stewart  02/07 
Jeanette Borst   02/07 
Richard Gingold   02/08 
John Kirschenheiter  02/08 
Wally McRae   02/10 
Edward Wortley   02/12 
James Mostrom   02/13 
Debra Saucke   02/15 
Carol Baird    02/17 
Emily Aronson   02/18 
Charles Pago   02/18 
Jean Westfall   02/19 
Carole Frank   02/20 
Phillip Lindberg   02/20 
Ned Reardon   02/20 
Henry Goldner   02/24 
Fred Wenthen   02/24 
Fran Harvey    02/25 
Martin Liquori   02/25 
George Bocsor   02/26 
Faith Hall    02/27 
Kathrine O’Connor  02/27 
Harvey Ullman   02/28 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



The Staff, Members and Board of Directors of the Fayetteville 
Senior Center offer their sincere  condolences to the families of 

our honored  members. 
Gail Roethel, Merece Johnson, Ray Cerio, Madeline Lupia,               

Dorothy Burke & Dorothy Ambrust 

 
The Fayetteville Senior Center’s Building and       

Memorial Fund is a living memorial to our friends. 
Gifts may be given on the occasion and in  

memory of anniversaries, birthdays and for  
get well wishes as a means of sharing happiness or 

times of sorrow. These tax deductible gifts  
are used to enhance the lives of the   

seniors in our community.  

  
 
 
 
 

  
 The Senior Center has partnered 
up with AARP for yet another year to 
offer the  defensive driving course. 
This course is designed to reintroduce 
good driving habits that 
might've been lost over 
the years. The 
course is al-
so  intended 
to help lower 
the cost of in-
surance. Cost of course is 
$20 for AARP  members and $25 
for non-members.  Course time 9:45 
am -1:30 pm You MUST sign up ahead 
of time and if you plan on having lunch 
with us, reserve when signing up for 

the class to allow for enough food 
for all.  
IF YOU DO NOT 

PLAN ON        
ATTEND-
ING THE 

COURSE, 
PLEASE CALL TO        

CANCEL OR                                                          
RESCHEDULE. THIS WAY SOME-

ONE ON THE WAITLIST CAN ATTEND. 
 
 
 



   Newsletter Subscription/Membership Form 2021 
584 E. Genesee St., Fayetteville, NY 13066 

** Please complete the entire form and return to the Center** 
 

Registrant #1: ___________________________________________________________ 

Date of Birth: __________ 
Registrant #2: __________________________________________ 
Date of Birth: __________ 
 

Address: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

City: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

State: ____________   Zipcode:_____________     Phone #: _____________________ 
 

Winter Address:________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Newsletter to be delivered to winter address from: ___________to ____________ 
 

We offer a variety of activities, please check any you  may be interested in: 
Art Classes____ Tech Classes ____ Exercise Classes____ 

 
 Book Club____ AARP Classes____  Card Games____ 

 
  Board Games____    Movies____ Suggestions____  

 

If you wish to volunteer at the Center, please check any you  may be interested in: 
 

Help with Newsletter____    Present a Program____        Handyman Work____ 
 
Gardening____    Work at Special Events____  Help in the Kitchen____ 
 

                                                                          Other____ 
 
Emergency Contact and Phone#: _________________________________________________ 
 

Registrant #1 Signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
 

Registrant #2 Signature:_________________________________________________________  

$15 Per Household 
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Forwarding Service Requested 

Mission Statement 
 

The Fayetteville Senior Center meets  
the challenges facing the senior  

community by offering social  
activities, education, health and  
recreation programs, nutritional 
programs and other activities in              

friendly comfortable surroundings. 

 

Board of Directors 
Chairman: Tony Marsallo 

Vice Chairman: Mary Gormley 
Secretary: Janet Callahan 

Treasurer: Don Brown 
 

Paulina Murray-Lee 
Mike Small 
Patsy Scala                                                                                          
Kevin Kelly 

Cindy Goldstein  
Donna  McIntosh                                                                                
Knowlton Foote                                                                                  

Peter Bertone 
 

*Village Liaison: Dennis Duggleby 
If interested in joining our Board, please contact 

Janet or one of our Board members for                    
Information. Members are welcome to attend. 

 

584 E Genesee Street 
Fayetteville, NY 13066 

 

Phone: (315) 637-9025 
Email: fayseniorcenter2@yahoo.com 

Website: FaySrCtr.org 


